
From: Eileen Willmott 
Sent: 05 July 2021 12:42 
To: Planning 
Subject: DPCAAC tree comment 05/07/21 

 
Dear Planners and tree officers,  
 
2021/2986/T.  49 Dartmouth Park Hill 
No objection to the reduction to previous points of this Sycamore (T1). 
 
Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott 
 
PS. The weekly lists are no longer numbered, this would have been list 640.  Will numbering be 
resumed? 
 


